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1st July 2019 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 

 

Lower Sixth End of Year Reports 
 

Your daughter’s end of year report has been posted to the Parent Portal.   
 

Understanding the report.  

 

1. Target Grade – the grade the student should be aiming for at the end of the A-level course. 

2. Examination Grade – the grade the student achieved in this term’s College examinations. 

3. Current Performance Grade – the level at which the student is currently working. 

4. Number of lessons missed (NB a double period is classed as 2 lessons – this is calculated from 

the start of the academic year) 

5.  Teacher comment 

Should you have any queries or concerns about this end of year report, please email me 

eclements@ladiescollege.ac.gg in the first instance. 

 

Start of Term arrangements: 

Upper Sixth arrive for 10:00 and go to Leaf Centre –welcome from Miss Clements then off to Form 

Rooms with tutors. 

(photographs from11:40 and lunchtime) 

 

Tutor Group Form Tutor Registration Room 

Upper 6A Ms A. Hagedorn 20 

Upper 6B Mr D. Herschel  23 

Upper 6C Dr K. Marshall JLab 

Upper 6D Mrs Z. Ellis 21 

 

We hope that you all have a restful and enjoyable summer break. We look forward to welcoming your 

daughter back to College on 5th September. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a safe and happy summer holiday. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Emma Clements 
Emma Clements 

Head of Sixth Form 

mailto:eclements@ladiescollege.ac.gg

